
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 12, 2017 

Worship Leader - Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

Our God, He Is Alive 

Heaven Came Down 

Awesome God 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

 god’s people offer praise… 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Holy Ground Medley 

god speaks through his word... 

Luke 16:19-31 

Clayton, Garrett & Hunter Jones 

Sermon: The Man Who Had It All 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Years I Spent in Vanity 

god invites us to his table...  

If That Isn’t Love 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Phil Moore 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Phil Moore 

There’s a Stirring 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Announcements & Benediction  

Tyler Wiggains 

 

Family News 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in Hos-

pital/Rehab 

Keith Jay – Kindred Hospital, Neva 

Toler – Kindred Southwest 

Members 

Mozelle Akins, Rachel Bridges, Terry 

Brooks, Don Burns, Janice Casey, LaFon 

Commander, Richard Finney, Jada Green, 

Biff Hatton, Nena Hopper, Bill Hudson, 

Lloyd and Betsy Kennedy, Arlene 

McMillan, Jack & Yetra Mock, Caroline 

Monday, Bill Moore, Louise Moore, 

Mary Beth Moore, Nellie Parker, Ron 

Prewitt, Marvin Rhea, Eli Rouse, Jean 

Wann, Lana Weaver, Mickey Webb,  

Terry White, Rosemary Willenborg, Syd 

Wyatt 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Jean Bills, Charmaine 

Boone, Charles Carter, Mary Corona, 

Gina Calk Crocker, JB & Evelyn Cox, 

Jared Dear, John Dear, Linda Granberry, 

Tisha Green, Sue Jay, Mark and Ali Kai-

ser, Aaron McClelen, Katy Mcglathery, 

Teresa Miller, Judy Parker, JoAnn Patter-

son, Jeana Ross, Arvel Sandel, Russ 

Smith, Tammy Sparrow, Kathy Spier, 

Carla Stone, Tommy Wiley 

 

(Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or to 

read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on the 

Prayer tab).  

 

Congratulations 

To Paul and Janae Moore at the bir th 

of their son, Hudsen Jay Moore. 

To David and Tammy Asbill at the 

birth of their grandson, Bryan Reed Barker. 

He weighed 6 lbs. 9 oz. 

Baby Shower 

For Laura Hoyler Milson, daughter  of 

Donna Jackson, on Sunday, March 12, from 

2:00 – 3:30pm at the home of Mickey Al-

len, 2107 Boca Vista Dr. Laura and Ryan 

are expecting a boy. 

Announcements  

 Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center today from 

9:00am – noon. 

Larry’s Diner – Wednesday, February 

15, 5:00-6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. 

The White Plate Special includes Chopped 

Steak, Mashed Potatoes, Pork & Beans, 

Rolls, Salad Bar, Dessert and Drink for $5. 

Kid-friendly menu is also available for $1 

per item. 

The Christian Service Center is no 

longer accepting donations of clothing,  

furniture, household items, etc. 

Foster’s Home Workday – Tuesday, 

February 14 – Meet at the church building 

at 8:15am, travel to Foster’s Home and 

work for the houseparents cooking, etc. 

Bring a sack lunch. The van will return 

around 2:30pm. If you plan to go this month 

to help, please call Glenda Fry at 817-573-

3244. 

Foster’s Home Annual Auction – 

March 3-4 at the Foster’s Home campus. 

They are in need of furniture, used vehicles, 

and silent auction items. For more infor-

mation or to have donations picked up, con-

tact Lacy Barton at lacy@fostershome.org 

or 254-968-2143, ext. 245.   

Children’s Ministry 

Pancakes and Policies (Children’s 

Ministry Training) – Saturday, March 4, 

8:30am – 11:00am. The Children’s Ministry 

is inviting all volunteers to come to a morn-

ing of pancakes with your family, praise and 

worship time, and information to serve our 

children in the best ways possible. After 

breakfast, babysitting will be provided. If 

you attended the fall training session, please 

come again as we have new things to share. 
Please RSVP by going to the church web-

site and filling out the online form.  

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ Wireless Network: CCA  Staff       
Password: crusaders1905 

Wednesday Nights 

Larry’s Diner: 5:00 - 6:15                 

in the Fellowship Center 

Uplift Service: 6:30                        

in the Worship Center  

Saturday, February 18                 

5:30 - 8:30pm at GCOC 

A mix of grandparents, adults & students 

are planning a great evening for your child, 

as you enjoy a night on the town. 

Sign up your children at granburycoc.net 

under the Children’s Ministry page. 



 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Visitor Information 

 

         First-time Visitor 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, February 5, 2017 

Sunday Bible Class 361 

10:15am Assembly 550 

Sunday pm Assembly 47 

Life Groups 25 

Sunday pm Total 72 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible 
Class 

9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Sunday Spanish-speaking  

Worship    

5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Tyler Wiggains 

Children’s Minister 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Mike Gilbert 

Billy Martin  

Ronnie Roberts 

Ike Sawyer 

Richard Snowbarger 

Bob Spies 

Ira Wright 

 

I would like information on: 

Directory Photos  

We would like to have a photo of you for our directory! Over the next few weeks 

there will be stations around the building on Sunday mornings and Wednesday eve-

nings that will allow you to have your photo taken (look for a sign on the wall la-

beled “Photos”). One of our volunteers will quickly take a snapshot, and we will add 

it to our online directory. If you prefer, you can also submit a photo by emailing it to 

treynolds@granburycoc.net. If your photo is in the 2014 directory or you have re-

cently had your photo added, there is no need to have another one taken.  If not, or if 

you want to update your photo, we hope you will take advantage of this opportunity! 

Once the photography process is completed, you’ll be able to access the updated di-

rectory on our website and phone app, and paper copies will be available for pick-up 

in the church office.   

Church Staff Retirements 

We would like to acknowledge the retirement of Barbara Adams and Rita Powell 

from our church support staff. Barbara has faithfully served this congregation for 

almost 34 years! She has worked tirelessly maintaining our financial records with a 

professional attitude and a sweet spirit. Rita began working for the church in 1996 

serving as the church secretary and receptionist. Her smile and kind heart have greet-

ed most everyone that has ever contacted the church. 

These ladies have been an invaluable asset, and we are extremely grateful for 

their service. 

Mark Hackney 

Seek the Kingdom of God above all else,                 

and he will give you everything you need.  

Luke 12:31 

 

  

 

 

 

 


